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Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce Members Gather for Inaugural Veteran and Military Affairs
Committee Meeting

Scottsdale, Arizona (April, 3, 2023) — The Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce hosted the inaugural
meeting of the Veteran and Military Affairs Committee on February 28, 2023, bringing together twenty-
four members in various industries to discuss how to promote and support our military and veteran
community members.

The Veteran and Military Affairs Committee is committed to its support of individuals and businesses
that employ, support, and enhance the lives of our military & veteran community members. The
Committee will focus on programs that support workforce development, education, and community
engagement.

“The formation of this committee will expand our outreach to businesses that promote mutually
beneficial programs and opportunities for military and veteran community members,” said Mark
Stanton Scottsdale Chamber President and CEO. “The committee will also encourage military and
veterans to support and patronize local chamber member businesses.”

Open to Scottsdale Chamber members, the committee meets on the 4™ Tuesday of the month at the
Scottsdale Chamber office from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM. For more information or to be part of the
committee, contact Erika Acorn at eacorn@scottsdalechamber.com or 480-355-2711.

About the Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce

The Scottsdale Area Chamber of Commerce is the largest business organization in Scottsdale, providing
advocacy, education, networking, leadership, and exposure opportunities to our member businesses.
The Chamber actively works to maintain Scottsdale’s high quality of life and create an environment
where business innovation, excellence and entrepreneurship can thrive. Serving ALL of Scottsdale since
1947.
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